
NOTICE OF CANCELLED REGULAR MEETING 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

SANTA YNEZ RIVER WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

OF  

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 4, 2019 AT 6:30 P.M. 

 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Santa 

Ynez River Water Conservation District scheduled for September 4, 2019 is cancelled 

and will be tentatively rescheduled at 6:30 p.m. on Wednesday, September 25, 2019.  The 

location of this Special Meeting will be provided in the Notice and Agenda to be 

distributed prior to the meeting. 

 

 


